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From: Stacy White <stacywhite@masiello.com> 
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To: Cmte HED 
Subject: LD 1806 
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I am contactingyou to oppose this bill. The premise of this bill is overreaching into my rights as a property 
owner and a citizen of the State of Maine. Landlord's rights have already been reduced to a harmful levels 

financially speaking. This further reduces my rights and quite frankly is asking for information that is none 
of the business of any municipality or state agency. I pay income on any rent amounts that i receive and 

to have to register with a municipality or the State of Maine my rental properties is unfathomable and 
over steps. 

Stacy White 
Associate Broker 

Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate 
207.460.2137
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